
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:21:43 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 9:25 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Jan Webber

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: file #2021-0110, It is ridiculous to think that Hydro one is entitled to more money from Ontario residents! Their
employees and management are paid an enormous  wage and benefits, golden handshake payouts then hired next
day at outrageous consultant fees. Hydro one whines that there equipment needs upgrading from the 50’s and 60’s,
well what have you been doing with our money for the past 50 years. Seniors are being asked to more for
everything, newer homeowners are paying off  huge mortgages and yet Hydro one asks for yet another increase. Just
say NO, let them live within a budget  just like the rest of Ontario residents. NO, we can not afford your miss
management of the huge revenues you have already collected.

-- Attachment --




